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February 15, 2019 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Double Churches Pool Resurfacing 
RFB No. 19-0035 

 

Acknowledgement of receipt must be included with sealed bid. 

 
Vendors are informed that the referenced Request for Bids (RFB) is hereby modified, corrected or 
supplemented as specified, described and set forth in this Addendum. 
 

 
QUESTION/RESPONSE 

 
Question: What type of product will be used for resurfacing the pool?  Plaster or an epoxy coating? 
Response: An epoxy coating cannot be used on the pool; plaster coating is required. 

 
 

 
 

Andrea J. McCorvey, 
Purchasing Division Manager 
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